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Mr. Ravi Amlanantham

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Oakland, California 94624

Subject: Site Status Update for ARCO Station 6041, 7249 Village Parkway, Dublin,
California.

Dear Mr. Arulanantham:
This letter provides an update on investigation and remedial activities conducted for the

above-referenced site. This update covers site activities performed during January 1992, and
site activities anticipated for the month of February 1992.

Status of Previous Months Activities:

January 18, 1992: Monthly groundwater monitoring was performed.

Anticipated Work to be performed in the Next Month:
0 Monthly groundwater monitoring will continue.

0 Submit a final copy of the Subsurface Environmental Investigation Report to ARCO
and governing agencies.

0 The Fourth Quarter 1991 Quarterly Monitoring Report will be submitted to ARCO
and Regulatory Agencies.
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Site Status Update February 14, 1992
ARCO Station No. 6041, Dublin, California 61026.01

If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please call us at (408) 264-7723.

Sincerely,
RESNA

Z 4 T

Lou Leet
Staff Geologist

oel Coffman

Project Geologist

cc: Chuck Carmel, ARCO Products Company
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